
 

 

 

Dear Year 1 

We are missing being at school with all of you.  We hope that you are all safe and well and are remembering to wash 

your hands regularly. 

We have really enjoyed looking at your photos and videos you have emailed. They have put a huge smile on our 

faces and make us feel super proud of you!  You have been working tremendously hard and are all reaching for the 

STARS!  Keep it up.  If you would like to send your work, we would love to hear from you, email your photos or 

videos to year1@cavclosei.derby.sch.uk. You might even get chosen to have your work published on the next 

newsletter!! 

We hope you are making the right choices at home, and finding ways to be curious, brave, determined and flexible. 

Can you teach your grownups what these words mean? 

It’s Miss Luke here! It feels like such a long time ago when we were trying to ‘Grow a Rainbow’.  I have planted the 

seedlings in my garden and they are getting bigger.  I water them every day.  When they begin to flower I will take 

some pictures and share them with you.  I’ve been busy doing lots of work and I have really enjoyed talking to you 

on the phone.  I am also keeping active by taking Rosie for long walks.  Have you been keeping active?   

Hi, it’s Miss Doxey!  I am missing being at school with you all and have been keeping myself busy working at home.  I 

have been enjoying going on a walk every day for exercise and have been taking photographs of the nature that I 

see.  I have been reading my favourite books before I go to bed every night.  Have you been enjoying reading every 

day?  I have loved chatting to you all on the phone and hearing about what you have been up to and I’m looking 

forward to speaking to you all again soon. 

Hello there, it’s Miss Harker! I am missing you and all your smiley faces so much. Want to hear a joke? Why did the 

jellybean do home learning? To become a smartie! Maybe you can tell me your jokes when I call again. I have loved 

reading your emails about all the challenges you have set yourself and what you have been up to. I can’t wait until 

things go back to normal and we can make each other laugh again. Remember when we were all clowns in PE and 

put on our imaginary clown clothes! What fun!   

We would love to hear from you – write a letter to your teacher telling them all the fun things that you have been 

doing at home.  Ask your grown up to take a picture of your letter and email the photograph to 

year1@cavclosei.derby.sch.uk. 

We can’t wait to see you all again but for now, stay safe, happy and be kind to those around you. 

Love from, 

Miss Luke, Miss Doxey and Miss Harker 

       X              X                  X 
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